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March 30, 2016

Ms. Dorie Moses
3798 Wishkah Rd.
Aberdeen, WA 98520

Dear Ms. Moses:

I am returning your paper application to the Master in Teaching Program along with your application fee.
As mentioned over the phone, Evergreen no longer accepts paper applications to the college, but having the paper form in hand should assist you with doing the computer form now used.

Please go to www.evergreen.edu/mit/apply.htm and click on the green apply button. You will be setting up a CollegeNet account, and doing an electronic application to MiT. You will be asked to pay the application fee with a credit card.

Thank you for your interest in applying to Evergreen’s MiT program.

Sincerely,



Maggie Foran
Associate Director Master in Teaching Program
Advising and Certification
[bookmark: _GoBack]foranm@evergreen.edu
Olympia, Washington 98505
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